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PRAYER NEWS 
 

Paula van       

Rensburg is ill in 

hospital undergoing 

tests. 

 

Jill Rasmussen is 

in hospital ill with 

Covid-19. 

 

Pam Nicol is      

recovering from a 

fall and subsequent 

operation 

 
Kate                    

Ter-Morshuizen is 
at home but still 

struggling with her 
cancer.  

 

. 

JUNIOR YOUTH  -  IN RECESS 

 SENIOR YOUTH  - IN RECESS 

 

 
CHILDREN’S CHURCH - IN RECESS 

PRAYER MEETING   

We’d love our intercessory prayer warriors to join us!  
Every  Monday in the Church library from 4pm-5pm. 

THIS WEEK 
Weekly 

TEL 033 3305943  | OFFICE@HOWICKCOMMUNITY.CO.ZA|WWW.HOWICKCOMMUNITY.CO.ZA 

REFRESHMENT AFTER OUR SERVICE -  Refreshment after our 

services is a wonderful way to connect with church folk. Here we 

linger for or a chat, a word of encouragement, or to be introduced 

to someone new. What a blessing! If you would be willing to con-

tribute to this blessing by being available to serve tea once in a 

while, please give the office a ring and ask Debbie to put your name 

down for a once-in-a-while tea duty. Come, serve your fellow be-

lievers and be blessed. 

PRAYER AFTER THE SERVICE -  If you would value prayer after our 

worship services, we would love to pray for you. Please make your 

way to the front corner of the church where there will be folk willing 

to pray for you, or just remain seated where you are and someone 

                                     

 

 

 

 

CHURCH SERVICES 

 

Friday Evening 6pm -  

Chris Barnsley 

Leviticus 4:27-31 

A Fresh Start and a New Year: Israel's Sin Offering 

and 2022 

Sunday Morning 8am & 9.30am -  

Pastor Craig Linden 

Psalm 7—Life under threat! 

Link for all Services: The audio can be found on the  

church website:  www.howickcommunity.co.za 

CANCER SURVIVORS -  

Please do remember our cancer survivors – Ivan 

Newell, Era Le Roux, Nola Owen, Kate Ter-

Morshuizen, Alan Raine. 
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CAR GUARD - Efron is our appointed car guard for our Sunday worship 
services. He wears a bright orange cap and green luminous jacket so that 

you can easily spot him. Apart from being  employed by the church for 
the safety of your cars, he is such an amiable fellow.   Say Hi to him and 

get to know him.  

Noticeboard 

Giving 
BANKING DETAILS 

BANK: FNB 
ACC.NAME: Howick Community Church             

ACC NO: 62033200031 
BRANCH CODE: 22-07-25 

COME, LET US WORSHIP - Come, let us honour and please the 
Lord by coming  together as His family to worship Him at our ap-
pointed times of worship. God is present at these meetings in a 

peculiar way as he loves His family and seeks to bless them. 

TEL 033 3305943  | OFFICE@HOWICKCOMMUNITY.CO.ZA|WWW.HOWICKCOMMUNITY.CO.ZA 

FROZEN MEALS FOR THE RECOVERING -    

A big THANK YOU to those who have responded to the recent 
call for frozen meals! OUR FREEZER IS FULL! Folk, this is a  

gracious reminder that this is an ongoing ministry to those who 
are in recovery in the church. Thank you for always responding 

so magnificently to this appeal to fill our  
freezer with frozen meals.  

WORSHIP DURING THE FOURTH WAVE -  While we are 

permitted to have 175 chairs in the church for our services, for 

your comfort and safety, we will still only be putting out 120 

chairs. (There will be an overflow into the church hall should we 

exceed 120.) Please, may we ask that you continue to be most 

careful in observing all the Covid-19 protocols? Please, wear your 

masks, maintain social distance, and sanitize your hands. We will 

sanitize the chairs after each service and make sure that there is 

a free flow of fresh air through the church.  

CHURCH GARDEN -  Anyone with a fresh idea, constructive 
criticism or offer of help is welcome to email Heidi 

(heidi@howickcommunity.co.za). 

HELPING HAND - Please do be aware that we have a special fund for 

folk who are in need or who just need a helping hand. If you become 

aware of anyone who would value help or a helping hand, please notify 

Tim Kelly or direct the person to one of the pastors. Thanking you. 

BAPTISMAL SERVICE - Next Sunday, the 16th of January, we have 

a baptismal service. There are 3 candidates who have requested 

baptism. If you are interested in knowing more, please speak to one 

of the pastors.  

mailto:heidi@howickcommunity.co.za

